
 
 

 
 
Dear Senate Transportation Committee, 
 
I am deeply troubled that a county wants to take over a township road by what 
appears to be a one-sided bill that will benefit one side and no one else. 
Townships in ALL counties are at risk of being compromised if HB 1444 passes. 
Senate Transportation Committee, we rely on you to keep North Dakota's 
Township Viable, DO NOT PASS HB 1444 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Kathy Jacobson-Schlecht 
Kulm, ND 
District 28 


